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Thank you for accepting to sit as a member on the Committee on Faculty Ethics (CFE).
This committee is formed when a formal complaint form is filed and Faculty Senate
determines there may have been an ethics violation according to GCC’s Code of Ethics.
On 1/17/2012 Faculty Senate had to convene the CFE due to a recent violation submitted
by another faculty member.

Since this is the first time the CFE has had to convene it will take a considerable amount
of time to review the new Violations Procedures, conduct interviews of the accused,
accuser and other appropriate individuals. In addition to providing Faculty Senate with
suggested actions for the accused this committee may also provide recommendations to
improve and strengthen the process.

Please contact me if you have any questions at 735-5656 or email:
marsha.postrozny(@guamcc.edu.



